
SAFETY CORNER!!
* Please drive slowly!! School is back in

session, and we want to keep everyone safe, 
especially our kids!

** As the leaves begin to fall, 
please Avoid dry or windy
conditions & always check for
burn bans in our area before
BBQing, burning leaves or
using firepits.

*** For safety reasons, please be aware of
stray/lost animals. Pets sometimes get loose, 
so please try to make sure yours are properly

secured and safe. 
If there is a question about a stray

or possibly dangerous animal, contact

Animal Control: 936-442-7738 (Press 2)

**** PARENTS!!! 
Please pay close attention to your children 

while at the park.

In the past, older kids/young adults, have 
vandalized equipment, and behaved 
inappropriately, especially after dark. 

There are NO lights back there, so please be 
diligent regarding your family’s safety & the 

neighbors living nearby

Investment Management Company
For Questions or Concerns:

shellywich@imcmanagement.net
PH: 936-756-0032

Briar Grove Website
https://briar-grove.com

PLEASE REMEMBER 
HEAVY TRASH PICK UP IS 

THE 1ST WEDNESADY 
OF EVERY MONTH.

Please DO NOT leave bulk trash 
on sidewalks/driveways

until designated trash day 
(However, the night before IS okay)

NEXT BOARD MEETING
will be held 

SEPTEMBER 6th at 6:00 PM
There’s much to be discussed, so please 

mark your calendars

Texas temps are still crazy hot, but
FALL is coming September 

22nd!! Be sure to take a moment to 
savor this approaching season.

TEXAS is truly beautiful 
this time of year!

X

https://briar-grove.com/

